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The Harrison County Hospital Foundation is now taking applications for vendors to participate in
Taste of Harrison County.  Taste of Harrison County highlights the wonderful food and drink of
our many establishments in Harrison County.      
 Applications are accepted from the various restaurants, retail stores and other local businesses
who would like to share items from their menus with the community.  It’s an opportunity for
businesses to reach new customers.
 Taste of Harrison County will take place on Thursday, April 11, from 6:00-8:00pm in the Parvin
Baumgart Education Center at Harrison County Hospital.  Tickets will be available to the public
beginning in March.  Vendors pay no registration fees but are expected to provide food or drink
for customers.  
 In addition to the Taste, a silent auction is planned, and vendors may contribute items to the
auction, as well.
 Proceeds from Taste of Harrison County enable the Harrison County Hospital Foundation to
continue to provide wellness and health education programs to the community.  Businesses
interested in participating in Taste of Harrison County should contact Sheryl Voelker, HCH
Foundation Coordinator at 812-738-8762.
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